
 

 

 

June 22, 2022 

 

Via Email:  troy@naumaninc.com Todd.Grimm@blackbuffalo.io  

 

Todd Grimm 

Black Buffalo 3D Corporation 

124 Airstrip Road 

East Stroudsburg, PA 18301 

 

Troy Nauman 

Stroudsburg Pocono Airpark, LLC 

PO Box 407 

Stroudsburg, PA 18360 

 

Re: Permit Transfer Acknowledgement Letter 

Black Buffalo 

 NPDES Permit No. PAD450109 

Smithfield Township, Monroe County 

 

Dear Applicant: 

 

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) received a Transfer Application (3800-PM-

BCW0041b) for the above referenced project for the transfer of the National Pollutant Discharge 

Elimination System (NPDES) permit from Stroudsburg Pocono Airpark, LLC to Black Buffalo 

3D Corporation, dated June 15, 2022.  Based on a review of this transfer application, the permit 

transfer is acknowledged.    

 

The permittee shall at all times properly operate and maintain all best management practices 

detailed in the Erosion and Sedimentation Control Plan, Post-Construction Stormwater 

Management Plan and Pollution, Prevention and Contingency Plan in accordance with the terms 

and conditions identified in the permit. 

 

District staff and/or representatives of the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) may 

inspect this earth disturbance activity to determine compliance with applicable permit 

requirements under Chapters 92a, 93, and 102 of DEP’s regulations and the Clean Streams Law. 
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Enclosed is a Notice of Termination (NOT) form to be completed and filed with The District 

after your construction activities have ceased and permanent stabilization has been achieved, a 

Visual Site Inspection Report form that you will need to document required site inspections, and 

a Co-Permittee Acknowledgement Form that you may need for new operators that commence 

earth disturbance activities on the project site.  It is important that you fulfill your obligations 

under the permit and submit a complete NOT to this office upon final stabilization of the 

site. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Michael J Wilk PE by e-mail at mwmccd@ptd.net  or by 

telephone at 570.629.3060 and refer to Permit No. PAD450109. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kristina Heaney 

District Manager 

Monroe County Conservation  

 

cc: Bob Jevin. Gillian Pehala, DEP NERO, (letter and transfer form - via email) 

 Smithfield Township Supervisors, Planning Commission, Zoning Officer and Engineer 

(letter only – via email) 

 Mark Buchvalt, T&M Associates, (letter only – via email) 

File 

 

Enclosures: Individual NPDES Permit 

  Visual Site Inspection Report Form and Instructions 

  Co-Permittee Acknowledgement Form for Chapter 102 Permits and Instructions 

  Notice of Termination Form 

 

 


